
 

PARTNERS 
The Downeast Sustainability Project is a partnership between the Washington County 
Council of Governments, the Downeast Salmon Federation, and the Sunrise County 
Economic Council (the “Partnership”) to restore commercial river herring (alewife and 
blueback herring) fisheries in the East Machias and greater Cobscook Bay watersheds.  
 
PROJECT DESCRIPTION (anticipated completion June 2018) 
The Washington County Council of Governments will lead this project to restore 
commercial river herring fisheries to the greater Cobscook Bay ecosystem; specifically 
on the Pennamaquan River in Pembroke and other nearby streams. The project will not 
only benefit the target streams, but will also support a larger project to restore 
diadromous fish within the Orange River watershed. 
 

  CONTACT 
  Judy East, Executive Director   WCCOG    
 jceast@wccog.net and 207- 454 - 0465                                     FY17 CCG - 31  
                      11.8.17. 

Financial assistance provided by the National Oceanic and Atmospheric  
 Administration, U.S. Department of Commerce Grant CZM NA16NOS4190118 
 to the Maine Coastal Program. Coastal Community Grants are awarded and 
administered by the Maine Department of Agriculture, Conservation and Forestry 
Municipal Planning Assistance Program.  

COASTAL COMMUNITY GRANTS:   

   Coastal  Habitat Restoration 
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River Herring: Blueback herring at top and Alewife on bottom 
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